
 
 

                      April 29, 2022 

 

Dear Chair Price and Ranking Member Diaz-Balart:  

 

I am requesting funding for Improving Saginaw County Transportation Reliability in Fiscal Year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Saginaw Transit Authority Regional Services (STARS), located 

at 615 Johnson St., Saginaw, MI 48607. The funding would be used by STARS to purchase new buses and 

modernize the fleet. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Daniel T. Kildee 

MEMBER OF CONGRESS 

 

  

 


